Amaritlo College

February 20, 2013

Dr. Marsal P. Stoll

Vice President

Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Stoll,
in your letter dated February 7, 2013, you indicated Amarillo College’s Response to the Reaffirmation Committee Report
must include five print copies of AC’s response and three original print copies of the QEP. The required copies are

enclosed.

As you would expect, we are most anxious to successfully wrap-up AC’s reaffirmation. Therefore, we will be awaiting the
Commission’s decision.

Sincerely,

D(/zl Paul Matney (
President ‘

Enclosures

ce: Danita McAnally, Accreditation Liaison
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